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EDGE working to recruit business for Shopko building 
(KLZA)--In less than a month Shopko stores in Falls City, Auburn and Seneca
will be closing their doors due to bankruptcy.

During Monday night's Falls City Council meeting, Falls City Economic
Development and Growth Enterprise, Executive Director Beckie Cromer
presented the organizations quarterly report.

Cromer said EDGE has met with management of Shopko, and with the building
owners to develop a marketing campaign.

Cromer says finding a replacement business for the building is not easy. She
noted traffic patterns and population are factors that make it an uphill battle to
recruit a new business for the building.

The 33-thousand square foot building is owned by Downtown Modernization.

 

 

 

Many Signals Communications 


